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Monthly Newsletter

About Us
Education is a shared commitment between the Dedicated Teachers, Motivated Students and 

Enthusiastic Parents with high expectations.

Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur aims to provide education in its true senses. 

Inspiring and preparing every student to achieve his/her personal and academic excellence 

through the theory of Multiple Intelligence in which each student comes to school as an 

individual who has specific intelligence.

Thereby, facilitating emancipation and liberating an individual to explore and achieve new 

heights.
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January Newsletter

FROM THE CHAIRMAN’S DESK

Mr. Nirmal Singh Nagi

 Chairman 

“It is from the tiny acorns that the mighty Oaks are born.” 

It gives me immense pleasure to have witnessed the rapid and progressive accomplishments 

of the school since its inception. Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur has been 

providing a pleasant platform to the students by carving their potentials and personalities. 

The hard work and the challenging tasks undertaken by the faculty are commendable. The 

talented students have glorified the name of the School in various spheres. 

My best compliments and benedictions. 

Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur
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FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK

Mr. Vishnu Gupta 

Principal

"Education Is What Remains After One Has Forgotten Everything 
He Has Learnt In School.' - Albert Einstein" 

The publication of our Monthly School Newsletter is with many accomplishments and 

achievements that have been made by the students and staff of Cambridge International 

School Gurdaspur in the month of January 2022. It was a month of achievements and victories, 

of facing new challenges and reaching greater heights. 

We, at Cambridge international School Gurdaspur, endeavour to provide sufficient 

opportunities to each student to understand and discover themselves and to face and 

overcome challenges presented to them to make school life fulfilling and complete. We take 

pride in helping them grow and develop into sensitive and responsible well-rounded 

personalities of the next generation. 

Our life is a journey. We learn and experience something new every day. We not only impart 

in-depth knowledge of a particular subject but at the same time also ensure the competent 

and constant growth of the students. Problems exist in everyone's life but we frequently 

remind the students not to be afraid of failure but strive hard to achieve success for excellence 

and good leadership. It is possible when we build up good leadership. It is possible when we 

build up a good attitude and conduct. We also learn to become disciplined to see things in 

proper perspective. There are ups and downs in life and we need to accept the challenges and 

win them at all costs. Physical work and games enable the students to cope up to be fit and 

healthy persons. If you work hard then goals are achieved easily. Consequently, our struggles 

will vanish within no time and our achievements will be remembered. 

Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur
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Teamwork is the hallmark of CIS Gurdaspur. I appreciate the efforts put in by our wonderful 

team of students, teachers, and the unstinting support of the Management for making this a 

truly successful year for all of us. In this pursuit of excellence, I appreciate our parent fraternity 

for supporting the school in every aspect.

Looking forward to another rewarding month as our student's journey towards making and 

taking their places in the world. I hope and pray students of our school will scale great heights 

and keep the CIS flag flying high wherever they tread.

SCHOOL NEWS 

During the month of January, 22, The Cambridge International School conducted a variety of 

activities for nursery to X. 

The main aim was to give children an opportunity to learn unlearnt skills and show their 

hidden talent. 

OBJECTIVES 

a) Provide unique opportunities for learning.

b) Alternate concepts of learning.

c) Expose to a wide range of skills.

d) To provide activities that appeal to children’s multiple intelligence and develop in them a 

diversity of perspectives and skills.

Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur
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Virtual Assembly 
"National Youth Day" and Birth Anniversary of Swami Vivekanand" 

To commemorate the importance of this Special Day, Special Assembly conducted by Grade 

IX students under the guidance of their Class In charge. 

Glimpses of the Special Assembly: 

January Newsletter

CELEBRATIONS & ACTIVITIES 

Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur
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Lohri Celebration 
"India is known as a land of festivals and celebration, Lohri is one of them which is unique in its 

perception and significance." 

Festivals are the period of celebration and bring peace and joy to everyone. The festival 

prompts us to be thankful for God's provisions and to celebrate his creations. Lohri is a 

popular mid-winter Punjabi folk festival, celebrated on 13 January of every year. Hindus 

traditionally light bonfires in their yards after the weeks of the rabi season cropping work, 

socializing around the fire, singing and dancing together as they mark the end of winter and 

the onset of longer days. 

To make this event a memorable one, Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur celebrated 

Lohri on 13 January 2022 in the school premises. The day was commemorated with immense 

joy, enthusiasm, and magnificence. 

January Newsletter
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Republic Day Celebration
Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur celebrated Republic Day with immense patriotic 

fervor and zeal through an online platform. A plethora of activities were organised to infuse 

the spirit of unity, brotherhood, and patriotism among the students.

The students of the school had done so many craft activities. They also decorated a corner in 

the house with tricolor balloons and eco-friendly rangoli. The students were also sensitized 

about the National Bravery Awards which are given to kids from all over India for their 

meritorious acts of bravery.

The students of the Middle & Senior Departments presented videos showcasing the history 

and significance of Republic Day followed by a motivational talk highlighting the duties & 

rights of citizens.

School Principal, Mr. Vishnu Gupta, and the team of Education India inspired the students with 

their motivational words and told all the students to abide by the constitution of their 

motherland and fulfil all their duties as responsible citizens. The event concluded with the 

rendition of the National Anthem.

January Newsletter
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Observation Quiz 
An observation uses our five senses and inference is a conclusion, we draw based on our 

observations. 

On 21 January, 2022 An Observation and Inference Quiz were conducted in Grade 4. In this 

quiz some questions were asked in class related to given pictures to check their Memory. This 

encourages the students to use their five senses and critical thinking. Students have 

participated in this quiz with enthusiasm. 

January Newsletter
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Covid 19 vaccination 
The Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, Government of India has issued guidelines on 27th 

December 2021 for COVID-19 Vaccination of children between 15-18 years of age. 

Keeping in view the recent global surge of Covid cases and detection of Omicron variant 

which has been categorized as a variant of concern. 

We at Cambridge Successfully organized a Vaccination Camp for 15 to 18 years students by 

following all the norms of the Government of India. 

January Newsletter

Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur



Interna�onal School 
Cambridge
Affiliated to C.B.S.E New delhi

10

Go Green Activity 
Going green concept is learning and practicing an environmentally mindful lifestyle that 

contributes towards protecting the environment and preservation and conversation of the 

natural resources, habitats, and biodiversity. 

The aim of going green is to reduce pollution. 

Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur planned different activities to save our Earth and 

environment on the theme of 

"Go Green" like plant a seed, Shoebox making, Birdhouse, Paper bag, Coloured bins, etc. 

By participating in Go Green activities students learned to create clean, healthy, protective, 

and green surroundings. 

January Newsletter
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Quiz Competition 
The Objective behind organizing a Quiz competition is to evaluate the knowledge of the 

participants within academics as well as beyond academics. 

Cambridge International always provides opportunities to their students to show their talent 

in different activities. 

Four teams (Shauray, Veer, Padam and Nobel) of Grade VII Students have shown excellence in 

the Quiz Competition. 

Every team has performed well. 

January Newsletter
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Inauguration of Mother's Club 
Inauguration of Mother's Club in Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur 

A mother is she who can take the place of all others but whose place no one else can take. 

Cambridge International School in collaboration with Education India inaugurated Mother's 

Club. The event was held on 31st January 2022 as mothers were specially invited to spend a 

memorable day filled with activities and fun. The mothers had a splendid time together in 

various fun games planned by teachers. It was a pleasure watching the super excited and 

energetic mom's during these activities. At the end, Principal, Mr. Vishnu Gupta appreciated 

the efforts of all mothers and said the mother is the first teacher of a child. So, we must respect 

our parents and make efforts to fulfil their dreams. The day was ended with all mothers and 

teachers, enjoying themselves and taking back fond memories of a day well spent. 

January Newsletter
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Staff Meeting 

At regular intervals, we have staff meetings to evaluate and to plan out the various activities 

and plans. During this month we had three staff meetings which enabled the staff to plan 

meticulously and to execute it in an effective manner. 

Virtual PTM 
'The key to a child's success is the positive collaboration of educators and parents.' 

The class teacher along with a subject teacher connected through an online mode with the 

one-to-one child and the parent. The well-being of the child and the family being of foremost 

importance, a fruitful dialogue took place between them. Parents were quite satisfied with the 

progress of their wards and valued the efforts jointly made by the school and the teachers 

towards the holistic development of their children. To minimize the impact of added screen 

time which has become the need of the hour, eye exercises being conducted in between the 

study modules were appreciated. 

January Newsletter
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Topic : Quizathon 
Grade: IX & X 
A quiz is a quick and informal assessment of student knowledge. A quiz refers to a short test of 

knowledge; typically around 10 questions in length, with question formats often including 

multiple choices, fill in the blanks, true or false, and short answers. A quiz is much shorter than 

a traditional test or exam. Congrats to all the Quizathon winners. 

January Newsletter
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I am very happy joining in this school. I am enjoying the 

online classes. The teachers are very friendly and inspiring. 

Whenever I asked any doubt they were very helpful and 

answered very patiently. I love all my teachers and I am 

very thankful to the management who support and 

motivate us in each and every way. 

STUDENT’S TALK

Akashdeep Kaur

X STD 

January Newsletter

Thank you, dear Teacher, for being dedicated and 

passionate about teaching. We can never repay you for 

your remarkable contribution to our overall growth and 

development. I am really thankful to my teachers for 

everything. 

STUDENT’S TALK

Himanshi

X STD 

Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur
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It's My pleasure that my kids are with Cambridge 

International School, Gurdaspur. It is the Best CBSE School 

of Gurdaspur Dist. Also, the school has a very good team of 

teachers. They are really helpful my daughter and my son. 

Both have learned a lot of things. I am very happy with the 

school's atmosphere. Thank you for helping my daughter 

to improve her learning and her confidence. The great 

school my child loves it and especially thanks to the school 

Principal Mr. Vishnu Gupta. 

PARENT'S TALK

January Newsletter

I would like to thank the entire school faculty for putting in 

so much effort for us during these hard times. The school 

has been off but our learning hasn't, all thanks to the 

teachers & Principal of the school. I'm extremely grateful 

to all the staff members of Cambridge International 

School, Gurdaspur, and thank you so much for being so 

thoughtful and making things easy for the parents. 

PARENT'S TALK

Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur

Manjit Kaur

Sukhwinder Kumari
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TEACHER'S TALK

"The purpose of education is to make good human 
beings with skill and expertise". 

-Dr. A P J Abdul Kalam 

It gives me immense pleasure to meet you all through this 

newsletter. I feel very proud to be a member of the 

Cambridge family. Our institution has a great vision for the 

students. We aim to create great future leaders, not 

laborers. We can do this only by giving a strong academic 

foundation in the basic skills of reading, writing, arithmetic, 

communication, and the most important thing is we try to 

bring individuality to each student. In our institution, we try 

our level best to promote good citizens. A brave man is 

really the glory of the nation. In our institution, we are 

trying to give good citizens. 

January Newsletter

TEACHER'S TALK

"Thank you so much for being such an impactful leader 

and motivating our students to strive for success daily. 

Your input on our after-class learning program has really 

brought students and teachers together. Thank you for 

setting such a welcoming and positive tone on campus, 

and creating a wonderful example for other teachers and 

staff members. You are a principal whose legacy will be 

remembered fondly." 

Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur

Ms. Anju Bala

Ms. Agampreet
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